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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have now received the Ofsted report following the inspection that took place on 29 

and 30 November 2023. We are delighted that the school was judged as a ‘GOOD’ school 

and rated ‘OUTSTANDING’ in both behaviour and attitudes and in personal 

development.  

 

The report is overwhelmingly positive and I would like to thank all those who took part 

in the inspection: Mrs Dunne, staff, governors, parents and pupils alike.  

 

One of the many positive comments in the report is that children’s behaviour ‘inside and 

outside of the classroom is exceptional’ and that the ‘school’s ambitions for pupils’ academic 

development are high’. 

 

A copy of the report can be found on our website and will be published on the Ofsted website 

in eight days’ time.  

 

As always, we value your support, as parents and carers, because it is an essential part of the 

ongoing success of the school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Emma Shaughnessy  

 

Acting Headteacher  

 

 

http://www.st-gregorys.co.uk/
mailto:office@st-gregorys.co.uk

